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Parents Notice No.: 2122 141

Caritas Tuen Mun Marden Foundation Secondary School
2021-2022 Parents Notice

14 February 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians,

One Teaching Assistant being Preliminary Tested Positive of
Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19)

Our school was informed on 13 February 2022 that one of our teaching assistants has been
preliminary tested positive for COVID-19. The school is currently keeping close contact with the
Centre for Health Protection (CHP) of the Department of Health (DH) for the follow-up.

The last day of the teaching assistant working at our school was on 7 February 2022. During
the Lunar New Year holidays from 27 January to 7 February 2022, the teaching assistant had no
contact with any students.

Meanwhile, in addition to the whole-school atomizing disinfection work completed on 12
February 2022, we have provided complimentary COVID-19 rapid test kits to our teaching staff for
testing. Based on the advice provided by the CHP, our school has been constantly strengthening the
cleansing and disinfection of the school premises, and parents should continue to let children attend
the lessons and activities via online mode. We will inform parents and students of the latest
situation as early as possible.

Once again, our school would like to urge parents to put in place appropriate preventive
measures to guard against the spread of COVID-19, based on the health advice from the CHP. For
details, please refer to https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/health-advice.html.

Our school will keep close contact with the CHP and closely monitor the health conditions of
our staff and students. If parents want to obtain more information about COVID 19, please refer to
the relevant website: https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/index.html or call the CHP hotline
(Phone number: 2125 1111 /2125 1122).

For enquiries, please contact the General Office or the Assistant Principal Ms. Pang Wai Hing
at 24610304 during office hours.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Yuen Kwok Ming
Principal



